CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



December 2, 2014

Charles Easterling, P.E. Easterling Consultants 3613 NM 528, Suite E-2 Albuquerque, NM 87114

Re: I40 South and Unser Mini DMP

Engineer's Stamp Date 11-5-14 (K09D026)

Dear Mr. Easterling,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 11-5-14, the above referenced report is approved for Drainage Masterplan with the following condition:

Hydrology's comment that the freeboard for Pond 6 is insufficient at 0.4 feet is still valid. Future drainage reports for basins that drain to Pond 6 will have to address this comment. Most likely it will not be an issue as development will most likely occur at a lower impervious percentage than used in the report and this report was submitted prior to the City's first flush requirement of retaining the runoff from 0.44" storm events.

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.É.

Principal Engineer, Hydrology

Planning Dept.

C: file